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Date: January 12, 2024 

 

To: Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 

  

From: Dave Inbody, CCO Operations director 

    

Subject: CORRECTED – Changes to SHARE Initiative deliverables 

This communication is about the following SHARE Initiative deliverables in the CCO contract: 

• Exhibit K, Section 8, Paragraph a, Subparagraph (5): 2024 SHARE Spending Report due by 

6/30/2024. 

• Exhibit L, Section 4: Report L6.71 titled “Annual SHARE Initiative Payment Breakdown (Year-

By-Year)” in the 2023 supplemental annual Exhibit L financial report due by 4/30/2024 (with the 

final audited 2023 Exhibit L report, including the figures in Report L6.71, due by 6/30/2024). 

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) will waive submission of the 2024 SHARE Spending Report as a 

standalone deliverable. Instead, OHA will integrate financial reporting elements from the 2024 SHARE 

Spending Report into Report L6.71 in the 2023 Exhibit L report. The due dates for the initial and audited 

Report L6.71 remain the same as stated above. Please refer to the 2024 SHARE Initiative guidance for 

details about this report. The 2023 Exhibit L report with the updated Report L6.71 will be available on the 

CCO Contract Forms webpage no later than January 19, 2024. 

OHA will make this change in the 2025 CCO contract restatement. 

 

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO Contracts 

Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov. 

 

If you have questions about SHARE Initiative deliverables, please contact Rachel Burdon, SDOH Policy 

Advisor, at Rachel.E.Burdon@oha.oregon.gov.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide to our 

members. 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/hsd/ohp/pages/cco-contract-forms.aspx
mailto:Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov
mailto:Rachel.E.Burdon@oha.oregon.gov

